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Sean Roberts

From: Programme Officer

Subject: FW: Council document : P2 - 02a

From: Stoney, Stephen  

Sent: 31 August 2016 17:41 

To: 'Programme Officer' <programmeofficer@staffordbc.gov.uk> 

Subject: Council document : P2 - 02a 

 

Sean 

 

I have noted that Stafford Borough Council uploaded the above document on to the Examination library site on the 

9
th

 August. 

 

As has been noted by others (Document P2-P15  for example) the Council continue to disregard the information 

provided on behalf of my client Hallam Land Management who are the party taking forward the development of the 

Stone SDL. This was set out clearly in Document P2 – 01b produced at the request of the Inspector to verify his 

Document MF-2. Further, verbal discussions were held and noted at the Examination over the realistic delivery rates 

including a 20% flexibility reduced tolerance (maximum 64 dpa). This of course extends the period of overall delivery 

by probably 2 years. 

 

Would you please bring this anomaly to the attention of the Inspector, noting that this is the third time of offering of 

this information and the situation set out in Table 1 of Document P2-02a by the Council is still incorrect in relation to 

West Stone. 

 

Regards, Stephen. 

 

Stephen Stoney  |  Technical Director 
Wardell Armstrong LLP 
Sir Henry Doulton House, Forge Lane, Etruria, Stoke on Trent, ST1 5BD

t:  01782 276700       07725 603730        
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